
Ellesmere College Parents’ Society (ECPS) 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Ellesmere College Parents’ Society would like to welcome you to their annual coffee 

morning to raise funds for MacMillan Cancer Support. This year the event will be held 

virtually due to Covid 19 restrictions, however, we are hoping that more people will be able 

to attend.  

 

The event will be run as a Zoom meeting on Friday 25th September 2020 at 10am to 

10.40am. The Zoom Meeting can be accessed HERE 

 
Please use Meeting ID: 873 3254 0894 

And Passcode: vLwN0z 

 

The Headmaster, Brendan Wignall, will give a short talk and there will be a quiz based on 

the following three themes: Cakes, MacMillan Cancer Support and the College. There will 

also be a raffle.  

 

Participants can donate online via the Justgiving page: DONATE HERE   

 

To be in the raffle, you can simply donate via the Justgiving page, then after the event we’ll 

hold a draw from the names of the donors. If you win then your child will be given your 

prize to take home.   

 

If you would like to donate a non-alcoholic prize, then please take it to Reception.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

ECPS Committee. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87332540894?pwd=MWlyTlBmSmhoR0cxVU43MUlqVDlZUT09
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ecpsmacmillan2020

